Living Nativ

Prepared by,
Monsignor Clarke School

The Christmas story comes to life at
Monsignor Clarke School




Living Nativity

Monsignor Clarke School

This year, the PTO decided to take a break from
the traditional Christmas Bazaar and try
something different. Collaborating with the MCS
administration, we're planning a unigue event
that better reflects our school's Catholic identity
while still raising funds for our students and
school.

Together with our students, their families, and
local parishes, we'll create a drive-thru
experience that captures the true spirit of the
Christmas season. We welcome parishes and
local businesses to support this event and be
recognized for their contributions.

We're excited to work with you to establish a
meaningful, new tradition for everyone in the
community to enjoy.




Event
Details

MCS Family Night
Dress Rehersal
Thursday, Dec 7th
6-7:30pm

Open to Public
6.:00 - 8:00pm
Saturday, Dec 9th




How it
Works

| » Guests Register online &
pay a fee to reserve a time
to drive thru

Arrive at Shaws parking lot
for check in (instructions)
and snack pack
distribution

Arrive at MCS and listen to
pre-recorded narration of
Christmas story while
driving around school

e Enjoy scenes with student
actors, lights, decorations
and at the end an
appearance from Santa
along with a reminder to
keep Christ in Christmas.
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Our Vision

We envision this working similar to a drive-thru
Christmas light experience.

The narration will be pre-recorded by the
students of MCS. Attendees can connect via their
phone or Bluetooth to listen as they drive
through.

Scenes will be created using backdrops and
silhouettes that we will construct. Student
"actors" with non-speaking roles will be dressed in
costume. Students will take turns working in shifts
at each scene with adult supervision.

After the last scene, guests can enjoy the drive-
thru Christmas lights, decor, and decorated trees
and catch a glimpse of Santa.

Before exiting the campus, guests will be
reminded to keep “Christ” in Christmas.









